

CITY OF RACINE, WISCONSIN . FINANCE DEPARTMENT

July 17, 2014

Honorable Mayor John Dickert and members of the Racine Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Dear Mayor Dickert and Council Members:

I respectfully request to have a representative from Robert W. Baird & Co. appear at the next scheduled meeting of the Finance and Personnel Committee on Monday, July 21 to discuss a bond issue funding our budgeted 2014 capital projects and possible refundings of prior issues.

Sincerely,

David L. Brown

Finance Director